
 
 

NVSC Chair Report 
 

Date of Assembly or VAWSC Meeting: 7/17/2022 

Northern Virginia Service Center Chair 

Name and Email: Lisa Reedy – lisanvscchair2022@yahoo.com 

Informational Items: 

• The officers decided to keep the Service Center location 
 

• Meetings held – We hold monthly Officer Meetings on the 2nd Saturday of the 
month via Zoom. We are planning a Fall Workshop and we held a picnic for DRs 
on 7/16. 

 

• Successes: We have a cohesive and enthusiastic group of officers. We are 
continuing phasing in re-opening the NVSC office on Saturdays from 10am-2pm. 
We have 5 officer positions filled. We have also started a Public Outreach 
Committee and have a Volunteer Coordinator. We have a sign-up page on our 
website for volunteers. We also have a Gratitude Lunch Committee. We are 
planning the lunch on Saturday, November 5 at Bethel Lutheran Church in 
Manassas. 

 

• Challenges - We need Volunteers for office coverage so we can fully reopen and 
fulfill NVSC’s Mission to assist families and friends of alcoholics to the fullest.  
We also need volunteers to assist on the Web Committee, Social Media     
Committee and Outreach Committee. 
 

• Important action items to do or accomplished – We still need to sign the lease. 

We are working on putting a shopping cart on our website to make purchasing 

CAL quicker and easier. 


